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Catherine O'Keeffe 

From: I Marnane \ 

Sent: 7 11 May 2007 0855 
To : Martin Kiely 

cc: Catherine O'Keeffe 

Subject: RE: Article 14 Request 23/3/2007 Proposed Fingal Landfill WO231 -01 

Martin, 

Friday 18th May is fine. 

Regards, 

Ian Marnane 

From: Martin Kiely [maiIto:Martin.Kiely@fingaIcoco.ie] 
Sent: 10 May 2007 17:OO 
To: Ian Marnane 
Subject: Article 14 Request 23/3/2007 Proposed Fingal Landfill WO23 1-01 

Dear Dr. Marnane 
Re above I wish to propose changing the date of receipt for our response to the above to Friday 18th. May 
2007. We wish to include the most up to date groundwater contour drawing in our reply which should be of 
assistance to the process. Please let me know if this is in order. I do not anticipate any further request for an 
extension of time. 
Regards, 
Martin Kiely, 
Acting Senior Engineer. 

________________________________________- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the 
addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be 
taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please 
notify the sender or ithelDdesk@,fingalcoco.ie. Internet communications cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free 
as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete. Therefore, we do not accept 
responsibility for any errors or omissions that are present in this message, or any attachment, that have arisen as a result 
of e-mail transmission. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software. 
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